Subject: Recommendation Letter
Date: Thu, 22 Mar 2001 00:31:14 -0700
From: "Leonard Callejo" <lcallejo@qwest.net>
To: Scott{@clearbraconnection.com

Scott:

I apologize for taking a little while to get back to you. I've been very
busy lately. But T wanted to make sure that I followed up with you. It was
a pleasure to have met you and done business with You. The professionalism
that you brought to the jeb and the quality of work that you delivered was
simply excellent. Considering the difficult curves of my Saab %-5, the
ClearBra that you installed on my car was truly impressive. It is virtually
invisible and like an artist, you Successfully Wworked the ClearBra te flow
with the shape of my car while maximizing coverage. I will highly recommend
you and your company to anvone that I know that is considering installing a
ClearBra on their ear. Thank you again for the fine work and fantastic

saryice.
Sincerely,

Lecnard R. Callejo



